
Integrated Builders, Inc. hires Mariano as project
superintendent
August 22, 2013 - Front Section

Integrated Builders, Inc. has added project superintendent Mark Mariano to their growing team of
construction professionals. As project superintendent, Mariano will manage on-site construction with
Integrated subcontractor base through coordinated efforts with each of the firm's project managers.
Prior to joining Integrated, Mariano worked as project superintendent at Weston and Sampson CMR
from 2010 to 2013. He managed and supervised the construction of water and wastewater
treatment plants, pump stations, municipal pools and water/theme parks. In addition to his work at
Weston and Sampson CMR, he was the Lead Title V Inspector for his self-founded company
Mariano Inspections and Services and is a registered E.I.T. in the Commonwealth of
Massachusetts.
 Mariano's mechanical background and extensive training in civil engineering from the University of
Massachusetts Amherst, make him an exceptional fit for Integrated Builders. Jay Dacey, president
of Integrated Builders, expressed his excitement in having Mariano as the newest addition to their
team. "We're pleased that Mark has joined our team as a ProjectSuperintendent," said Dacey. "His
background ideally complements the industrial and commercial project markets that Integrated
Builders is known for."
"I am grateful for this opportunity to work with Jay Dacey and the rest of the team," Mariano said. "I
fully support the Integrated 'Client's Point of View' philosophy and I look forward to working with a
firm that truly values the client's needs and expectations."
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